
Men!  You’re invited to join us for breakfast on Saturday, 

July 16 at 8 am at the church.  Eddie Moyer serves an           

awesome, homecooked breakfast you don’t want to miss.  

After breakfast, there is a time of fellowship and prayer for 

our folks, our church, our community and our world.               

Contact Eddie at canesfinsfan@aol.com or 540-294-6616 

for more information. 

Sunday, July 31, we will celebrate “Christmas 

in July.”  Invite a friend and join us as we sing 

Christmas carols.  Wear your “Ugly Christmas 

Sweater/Shirt” to the service. If you don’t 

have an “Ugly Christmas Sweater,” please 

wear red and/or green. 

There will be a Women’s Ministry 

Meeting on Monday, August 1 at 

6:30 pm at the church.  If you would 

like to be on Women’s Ministries, please attend this        

meeting as we make plans for the Ice Cream Social and 

women’s activities for the coming fall.  We need new       

ladies, young and young at heart, to help us with planning.  

If you would like to help, but can’t make the meeting, 

please talk to Cindy Kite. 

We will be sharing communion on Sunday, August 7 and 

will begin having communion again on first Sundays.  We 

will also resume collecting an offering for the “Pastor’s   

Discretionary Fund” which is used to assist people in need, 

both Bethany folks and those in the community. 

All articles for the August newsletter are due by July 20.  

Please email to Cindy at office.bethany@gmail.com. 

If you haven’t already, please email Cindy Kite an updated 

picture of you or your family to put in the new church          

directory at office.bethany@gmail.com!  For those who 

already have, thank you! 

Ladies!  Join us Tuesday nights at 6:30 pm for our Chillin’ 

Chicks Bible Study!  Even if you haven’t joined us before, 

you can still come and not be lost.  Each video is stand 

alone. 

Missions will be collecting shoes for South   

River Elem. thru Labor Day. They also need 

boys and girls clothing (athletic type pants, 

shorts, t-shirts or sweatshirts) size 5T - 10.   

Kingsway Ministries is in need of men’s and women’s 

shampoo, deodorant, throw away razors, shaving cream 

or monetary donations to purchase these items.  There will 

be a basket in the foyer to collect these items. 

Please be in Prayer for ... 

Members:  Pastor Blaine and his fiancé Ashley, Bill Kile,  

Garrett Roller, Tom Gorden 

Extended Family: Odessa Sandridge - mother of Kathy Kile, 

Mike Stump - husband of Kathleen Stump, friends of Terri 

Shifflett, niece of Tom Gorden, Scott - nephew of Diana   

Eicher, Austin Bowers - friend of Mark Dunsmore, sister of 

Jim Miller, mother of Tara Stroop 

Happy Birthday to … 

14th - Jerry Sheets  17th - Sandy Gibson 

16th - Karen Ott &   19th - Nancy Colvin 

           Ralph Reese  25th - Charlene Michael 

July 14, 2022 

Pastor Blaine will be at Rumor Mill Coffee at Valley Pike on Tuesday, July 19, from 3-5 pm. Feel free to 

stop by to talk about family, football, arts, life's big questions, or even the weather outside. Pastor 

Blaine wants to listen and be intentional about this community. So come on out and have a cup of 

coffee with the Pastor!  


